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Parishioners of the St. Sergius church on the Island
of Bali visit an orphanage for disabled children

On August 17, 2021, Hegumen Pavel (Khokhlov) together with parishioners of the church of St. Sergius
of Radonezh on the Island of Bali visited an orphanage for children with orthopedic disabilities. 

 The parish comes to visit the children each Tuesday when the pandemic situation allows of it. 

 This time, the parishioners congratulated the orphanage staff and children on Indonesia’s
Independence Day and brought tasty presents for them. The children sang traditional Indonesian
songs. 

 DECR Communication Service
 With reference to the VKontakte page of the Patriarchal Exarchate of South-East Asia

Source: https://mospat.ru/en/news/87899/

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

http://www.tcpdf.org

